
180 Haven Road
Pullenvale  QLD  4069
Phone: 07 3374 3374
E-mail: catalyst@eis.net.au

Monday, March 22nd, 2010

Dr Megan Clark
Chief Executive
Office of the the Chief Executive
PO Box 225
DICKSON   ACT   2602

Dear Dr Clark:

Re: Fundamental Questions on Global Warming Science

Last Friday Annemaree Lonergan was sent on your behalf a series of five (5) e-mails. These 
were simultaneously sent to scientists prominent in discussing global warming. Each e-mail 
contains fundamental questions on the science of global warming (climate change).

Due to the public nature of your position, you likely receive many e-mails. For this reason, 
printed copies of the e-mails accompany. The main text in each e-mail has been manually 
highlighted for your ease and convenience.

I’m confident you’re aware there is much confusion and uncertainty about global warming. 
CSIRO publications that I’ve read include papers and reports as well as CSIRO web site 
articles. From these it seems CSIRO lacks any specific, scientifically measured real-world 
evidence of a causal relationship between human production of CO2 and global temperatures.

I hope your answers to my questions will fulfil my need for understanding the basis of 
CSIRO’s claims that human production of CO2 drives global temperature.

Looking forward to CSIRO fulfilling its scientific responsibility to scientifically substantiate its 
claims and implied claims about global warming causation, I look forward to your answers.

Yours sincerely,

Malcolm Roberts
BE (Hons), MBA (Chicago)
Fellow AICD, MAIM, MAusIMM, MAME (USA), MIMM (UK), Fellow ASQ (USA, Aust)

Enclosures: Copies of five (5) e-mails sent Friday, March 19th, 2010 and entitled ‘Professor 
David Karoly seems to need your assistance. E-mails 1-5 of 5’


